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D[GOS CITY DIVISION

Office Of the Schools Division Superintertdent

DIVISION REMORANDUM
CID-2022-ul

To                      Curricu lum I mplementation Division
Prograin Education Supervisor Concerned (MAPEH)
Public School District Supervisor Concerned (Secondary Schools)
School Head of Digos City National High School

Subject :           WOMEN'S MARTIAL ARTS FESTIVAL

Date                  November 3, 2022

In line of the upcoming Women's Martial Arts Festival to be held on November
14-15, 2022, hosted br the Philippine Sports Commission (PSC), this Office directs
Mrs.  Annie  Belen  C.  Abangan  of Digos City National  High  School  to  participate  in
said  activity  as  Head  Secretariat  at  the  Philippine  Sports  Arena,  Pasig  City  on
November  12-17, 2022.

The policy on "No Disruption of Classes" as per order No.  9 s 2005 shall strictly be
observed.  School heads are expected to make necessary arrangements ensuring that classes.
handled by involved teachers will be taken cared of by other teachers.

The participation of this activity is on Official Time and no Government Funds shall be
used.
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Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Address: Roxas car. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Mos. : (082) 553-8375,. (082) 553-8396
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CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent
Schoois Division Office of Digos City
Roxas St„ Digos City

Dear Madame Epe:

Octotrer 21, 2022
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Good day and we hope this letter find you well.

The  Philippine  Sports  Commission  (PSC)  under the  office  of the  undersigned  is  now
organizing the yearly sen.e;of the Women's Mchlal Arts Festival.

This  year,   the  said  event   will   be  conducted   at   the   Philippine  Sports  Arena   on
November  14-15, 2022, at Pasig City.

In  preparation,  \ve  have  activated  our Secretariat  committee  to  handle  all  the
necessary requirements leading to the festival. We have elected our top Technical
Officials  from your  Department  to be  part  of this  committee  including Ms.  AnnJ®
Be/en C. Abongon oLQigos City National High School, Digos City Division,Region Xl
as lleod secr®Ioridr.      -

ln connection, we  kindly request that you allow Ms. ABANCAN to be excused from
her duties from November 12.17, 2022, ON OFFICIAL TIME to help in the preparation
for the  above-mentioned  event.  Her skills  and  technical know-how are very  much
needed by the committee. It is understood that No Government Funds shall be used
for this purpose.

Thclnk you very much and trusting in your most kind and favorable attention and
support.

Sincerely yours,
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Executive Vice President - PEKAF

Address: 2AI RIcog.n Bldg., AguiITe St„ I.egaspi Vilt&ge, Makati City. Philippines
Telephone No.: (632) 5518281


